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Clarification Announcement

Reference is made to the announcement (the ‘“Announcement”) of The Hong Kong
Building and Loan Agency Limited (the “Company’) dated 31 May 2011 in relation to the
despatch of circular in respect of a very substantial acquisition of the Company.

The Company noted a typographical error contained on page 2 of the Announcement under
the section headed “Second Supplemental Agreement”. The Company wishes to clarify that
in the first paragraph, one of the conditions precedent to the Acquisition was that a placing
agreement was to be entered into by the Company for the placing of new Shares at the
placing price of not less than HK$0.16 per new Share with net proceeds of not less than
“HK$1 billion” instead of “HKS$1 million” as mistakenly stated in the Announcement.
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The Hong Kong Building and Loan Agency Limited
Au Tin Fung
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